
Rotary Club of Space Center 

Board of Directors Meeting 

April 15, 2014 
 
Attendees: Sheryl Berg, Scott Rainey, Steve Owen, Marc Schneider, Marilyn Musial, 
Darryl Smith, Mike Cornett, John Branch, Carl Stockton, Nancy Anderson, Ralph 
Kramer, John Swartwout, Kevin Barlow, and Art Oswald. 
 
The Secretary presented the minutes from March and they were approved as written. 
 
The Treasurer presented the financials from March.  The board reviewed and revised 
some detailed service budget items.  On the service account, adjustments were 
recommended by Sheryl to the balance.  Motion to accept the financial report as revised 
was passed. 
 
Ralph Kramer provided a report on the Springoree.  Everything is going well and is ready 
for the festivities to begin. 
 
The President led a discussion on a blood drive proposal.  Previous attempts were not 
successful.  Board decided against having a blood drive this year. 
 
Teacher of the Year event will be held on Monday, May 19th.  It will be held at South 
Shore Harbor and will replace our normal meeting that day.  Cost is $25 and payable to 
CCISD. 
 
There will be a normal club meeting next Monday.  Secretary was ask to send out an 
email reminder to the members. 
 
Adjourned at 0755 hours 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
John Branch 
Club Secretary 


